
Dear Committee Members, 

 

I want to start by saying I am not anti-vaxx. The safety of my own children, children who are vaccinated 

and those who are not, are of upmost importance to me. All I am requesting is sufficient testing take 

place prior to mandating vaccines in order for children to attend school. This law involves mandates on 

me as a parent to have my child injected with dangerous neurotoxins (aluminum, formaldehyde and 

mercury) that have NEVER had any blind placebo testing done in order to receive a public education. 

This is taking away my rights as a parent and rights for my child to receive an education. Is it too much to 

request that the manufacturers be held accountable for their products? Why can't testing be done by a 

third party? Is it unreasonable to ask for safety and testing? 

 

My hope is that you as representatives in my state will do everything in your power to fight for me, my 

family and all families to ensure they are protected from harmful vaccines that have NEVER been 

sufficiently tested. Please don't make Oregon children a test subject because legislative members are 

not holding vaccine makers accountable to do their due diligence in requiring them to complete ethical 

third-party placebo testing. Please do not support this bill, I am against HB 3063. 

 

 

Thank you for your time, 

A Pro-Safer Vaccination Mother (Valerie Van Hess) 


